
 
May 2023 

 

María Fernanda Aburto Madriaga  

Fernanda Isidora Alvarado Pavez  

Sofía Verónica González Fuentes 

Úrsula del Pilar Neculman Zamorano  

Universidad Central de Chile   

 

Dear Ms. Aburto Madriaga, Ms. Alvarado Pavez, Ms. González Fuentes, Ms. Neculman 

Zamorano 

On behalf of the OMEP Education for Sustainable Development Leadership Committee, we want 

to congratulate you and your faculty supervisor, Loredana Ayala Paredes, for your innovative 

project entitled Center of Creative Reuse (CCR).  We are happy to inform you that your project 

has been selected as a winner of the 2023 OMEP Education for Sustainable Development 

Student Award.  Your project is especially notable because it focuses on cultural practices. 

We wish to recognize your award to include in OMEP’s report to UNESCO’s Education 2030 

program, the UNESCO Resource Bank and the World OMEP website.  

 

Additionally, in autumn 2023 we will organize a Webinar in the OMEP Seminar series where the 

award winners will present their projects. 

 

Again, congratulations on receiving a 2023 OMEP Education for Sustainable Development 

Award. We look forward to learning more about your project and to hearing about your future 

involvement in OMEP’s ESD efforts. 

 

Sincerely,      

                                                   
 
Ingrid Pramling Samuelsson  Adrijana Visnjic Jevtic 

Chair  Student Project Coordinator 

 

 


